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FEDERAL SEAT OF HIGGINS 

 

I have been a resident of Toorak and lived with the electoral seat of Higgins, for over 25 years. 
I wish to record my opposition to the proposed plan to abolish this electoral seat. 

This seat has a strong history of electing members with capabilities to lead this country at the 
highest level.  

At a time when it is clear, that our country lacks strong leadership, we desperately need to 
retain seats like Higgins, as potential sources of the very best talent, to serve our country. 

The planned abolishment of the seat of Higgins must not happen. This plan is not in our 
country’s best interest. 

 

John Symons 

25/06/2024 
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